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REGULATION CHANGES FOR CONSULTATION 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Section H – Competitors: Licences 

Proposed Regulation 
 
RS Licence Upgrade 
How to upgrade a Licence 
 
H17.1.1. A competitor who is qualified to hold a 2022 RS Interclub licence may upgrade it to an RS National 
licence either at renewal or during the year by obtaining Clerk of the Course signatures on the Upgrade Card 
certifying that; 
 
(a) six Interclub Hill Climbs, or Sprints or Hot Lap Challenge events have been completed. Signatures must have 
been obtained at a minimum of two different venues. (One of the six signatures required may be replaced by a 
signature from a MOTORSPORT UK Recognised Hillclimb and Sprint School confirming successful completion of 
the school course) OR Obtain the Clerk of the Course’s signatures on the Upgrade Card at six Clubman or 
Interclub Autocross or Rallycross events. 
 
Implementation Date: Immediate 
Reason: To include Hot Lap Challenge events in to the upgrading structure 
 

Section S – Sprints, Hill Climbs and Drag Racing 

Proposed Regulation 
 
 
S3.2.1. Vehicles starting singly or in line abreast shall be placed as follows:  
(a) When start timing is activated by a light beam, the vehicle must be stationary with the part which operates the 
timing apparatus 10cm behind the starting line.  
(b) If the timing is not recorded automatically, with that part of the front tyres which is in contact with the ground 
resting upon the starting line.  
(c) Alternatively organisers may substitute "40 cm" as an alternative to the "10cm" shown in S.3.2.1(a). In such 
instances +/-20mm will become substituted for +/- 5mm in G.6.5.2. 
*3.3. The finishing line will be clearly indicated. 
 
Implementation Date: 1st January 2023 
Reason: To incorporate the provision for European Style Starts which provides another alternate method of 
starts and greater choice by the Organiser. 
 
 

Committee: Speed Events Committee 

Date of Meeting: 6 April 2022 

Consultation Closes 2nd June 2022 

Consultation Responses SpeedConsultation@motorsportuk.org 


